
 

 
 

Show: Winnie the Pooh 
Director: Emily Webb 
Stage Manager: Deja Hunter 
 

Weekly Update 
 

Schedule Updates: 
Tuesday January 21st 2020: No Rehearsal 
 
Thursday January 22nd 2020: No Rehearsal 
 
Saturday January 25: Full cast called – 
Reviewing Act 1 & 2 

Notes: 
Fundraising Opportunities:  

 
Winnie the Pooh Family Fun Night: 
February 1st 6pm to 9pm: 
https://thehcpac.org/winnie-the-pooh-family-
fun-night/ 
  
R&K Online Sub Sale: 
https://thehcpac.org/sub-sale/ 
 

Script and/or Blocking Updates: 
January 14th – Off Book for Act 1 
 
February 1st – Off Book for Act 2 
 
Parents please make sure that your child is 
going over their lines at home and they are 
bringing them to rehearsals if they have them. 
Making sure that they have their lines 
memorized as closely as possible is beneficial 
for us when it comes to programming lights 
and sound cues to the fact that these are what 
the lights and sound is tied too.  
 

Reminders: 
CALLING PARENT VOLUNTEERS! See any 
staff member, or production team member 
about volunteer opportunities!!!! 

 
Bring Scripts, Water, snacks, + PENCILS! 
 
Other: *PLEASE, remind your student(s) that 
climbing over chairs, jumping off the stage of 
any kind, as well as running---is prohibited. It 
is dangerous to do so, and a safe stage is a 
happy stage 

Costumes: All the forest animals have been broken up into different groupings of four different 
animals. For each of these groupings we ask parents to bring in different pieces of clothing that 
can be used for their costume. This includes potential glueing or sewing of fabric to these pieces 
of clothing. 
 
Further updates will be posted about the named characters and their needs costume wise. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://thehcpac.org/winnie-the-pooh-family-fun-night/
https://thehcpac.org/winnie-the-pooh-family-fun-night/
https://thehcpac.org/sub-sale/


The groupings was as follow: 
 
Rabbits:  
Jakub K. 
Alayna S.  
Elizabeth M.  
Gabe B.  
Eric H.  
Charlotte G. 
 
Skunks:  
Carleigh M.  
Nora N.  
Brinlee T.  
Terrance M. 
Malique M. 
 
Deer/ Doe:  
Michael M.  
Aralynn J. 
Na’ryah W. 
Bears: 
Izzy L. 
Jaszelle L.  
Alexander D. 
Marcus J. 
 
For the rabbits we ask the students bring in either grey, white or brown pants and long sleeve 
shirts. The shirts and pants should be the same color or as close as you can get them.  
 
For the skunks we ask the students to bring in black long sleeves shirts and  
black pants.  
 
For the deer/ doe we ask the students bring in light brown pants and light brown long sleeve 
shirts.  
 
For the bears we ask students bring in dark brown pants and dark brown long sleeve shirts.  


